
The Kindergarten Team is fundraising for outdoor 
educational items to enhance the Kinder Pen, as well 
as additional items that are needed and will 
supplement our Kindergarten Program (i.e. Tuff 
Trays). We are selling winter flower arrangements for 
the season, as well as gift cards to Terra that you can 
use for your spring gardening needs.

Orders are due no later than November 24th.
Pick up day will be December 12th.

Thank you for your support in enhancing our 
Kindergarten Program!

Yours in Learning,
Viscount Kindergarten Team

Ms Kozic
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